
 

 
Dear members: 
 
The University of Toronto Faculty Association invites you to 
an end-of-term holiday reception: 
 

Tuesday December 13, 2011 
5:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

At the UTFA offices 
720 Spadina Avenue, Suite 419 

 
Please join us for some food and refreshments. 

 
Your RSVP is appreciated:  faculty@utfa.org 

 
Best wishes. 
 
George Luste, President 
and all the members of the UTFA Executive 
 
 


